
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 11, 2017 4:48:17 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: July-09-17 10:12 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-07-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Shawna Ross-York

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
My husband and I don't think that Hydro One should be allowed to raise the electricity distribution
rates. We don't make a lot of money. We feel the cost of our electricity bill is high enough.

-- Attachment --
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